
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

September 22, 1999

David M. Walker
Comptroller General
Comptroller General of the United States
Washington, D.C.  20548

Dear Mr. Walker:

On July 22, 1999, the Appraisal Subcommittee of the Federal Financial Institutions
Examination Council requested a decision on whether a certain fee collection practice of the
State of Georgia on behalf of the ASC is consistent with the provisions of Title XI of the
Financial Institutions Reform, Recovery, and Enforcement Act of 1989, as amended, 12 U.S.C.
3310 and 1102-1123. We enclosed several documents with our request. Since then, two
additional letters have been exchanged, and we have enclosed copies of them to ensure that you
have a complete record of all correspondence relating to our request.

Please contact Marc Weinberg, the ASC’s General Counsel, at 202-872-7520 or by Internet at
marcw1@asc.gov, if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Herbert S. Yolles
Chairman

Attachments


